
From: fazil khan [mailto:fazilkhan492@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 4:53 PM 
To: samrina.baloch@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: Qazi Ali <aliqazi80@gmail.com>; Robina Bangash <robina.bangash84@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Priority notice maternity leaves of CHW naveeda uc Gulbela 

 

Dear sir/madam 

It is for your kind notice that we had shared the CHW Naveeda bibi priority notice for maternity 

leaves  

Her priority notice for maternity leaves was from 15/09/23 . her child is born today. 

Therefore Kindly requested  her maternity leaves will be count from today from 15/09/2023 

to 30/10/20223 as per SOP 

Thanks and regards 

Muhammad fazil ucoo  

Uc Gulbela  
Regards. 
MUHAMMAD FAZIL  
UNION COUNCIL DELIVERY &OPERATION OFFICER 
Cell  #:0310-1373768 
           0346-9373427 
 

 

On Tue, Aug 29, 2023 at 11:45 AM fazil khan <fazilkhan492@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Sir/madam 

Please find the attachment having the chw naveeda bibi priority notice for maternity leaves.her 

medical documents with attached. 

 

 

Thanks and regards 

Muhammad fazil ucoo 

Uc Gulbela  
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